Twelve Month Extended Postpartum Coverage
Public Hearing

The Utah Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Integrated Healthcare will
hold public hearings to discuss an amendment to Utah's Medicaid Reform 1115
Demonstration. The Department will also accept public comment regarding the
amendments online, by email, or mail during the public comment period from April 10,
2023 to May 10, 2023.

This amendment request seeks authority from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services to provide twelve months of extended Medicaid coverage for certain postpartum
women.

Public Hearings:
The Department will conduct two public hearings to discuss the demonstration
amendment. The dates and times are listed below. Due to the COVID-19 public health
emergency, both public hearings will be held via video and teleconferencing.
e Thursday, April 20, 2023, from 2:00 to 4:00 pm, during the Medical Care Advisory
Committee (MCAC) meeting

e Video Conference: Google Meet Meeting meet.google.com/uie-fezw-oxe

e Orjoin by phone: (US) +1 402-866-0280 PIN: 536 926 076#
e Monday, May 1, 2023, from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm.

e Video Conference: Google Meet Meeting meet.google.com/rjn-oyyk-fsi

e Orjoin by phone: (US) +1 531-600-8110 PIN: 389 498 124#

Individuals requiring an accommodation to fully participate in either meeting may contact
Laura Belgique at |belgique@utah.gov or 1 (801) 538-6241 by April 14, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Public Comment:

A copy of the public notice and proposed amendments are available online at:
https://medicaid.utah.gov/1115-waiver/

The public may comment on the proposed amendment requests during the public
comment period from April 10, 2023 to May 10, 2023.

Comments may be submitted using the following methods:

Online: https://medicaid.utah.gov/1115-waiver/

Email: Medicaid1115waiver@utah.gov



Mail:

Utah Department of Health and Human Services
Division of Integrated Healthcare

PO Box 143106

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-3106

Attn: Laura Belgique



